
CES goes to school at Escola Secundária António Nobre 

 

In the 8th of February a session was held concerning the dissemination of the Glass 

Boundaries goals and results. This session was organized in the scope of the CES goes 

to school initiative. 

 

The sessions, lasting about 1:45h each were ministered by the researcher Celso Fuinhas 

and they involved 4 classes (around 100 students and one teacher) from the 10th and 12th 

grades. The sessions were held at Escola Secundária António Nobre in Porto.  

 

https://www.ces.uc.pt/extensao/cesvaiaescola/?id_lingua=1
https://www.ces.uc.pt/extensao/cesvaiaescola/?id_lingua=1

